Stephanie Fitzpatrick
Chair
RTE Retired Staff Association

By email: rtersa2018@gmail.com

10 July, 2024
Dear Stephanie,

Thank you for your letter of 25th June requesting there be no undue delay in RTE
communicating support for the proposed 4% increase in pensions in the RTESA
Scheme, effective 1st January 2024.

| can confirm that the RTE Boad has fully and formally supported the proposed
increase and that this has been communicated to your Scheme’s Trustees. | also
understand that RTE has communicated this to the relevant government
departments.

This will hopefully ensure the proposal is dealt with as expeditiously as possible.

Finally, | can assure you that the Board considers the future of the Scheme and the
welfare of its members to be of the utmost importance.

Yours sincerely,

(stscon o

Terence O’Rourke
Chairperson, RTE Board
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